
Office of International Services

Course Registration Hold
Don’t forget to submit your final academic records to our office by
September 30, 2017. The final, official copy of your academic
records needs to have the original stamp or seal of the issuing
institution; uncertified or notarized copies are not acceptable.
Institutions in the United States and Canada must send records
directly to our office.

If you’ve submitted your records already, you do not need to do
anything else unless we email you asking for more information.

Please be aware that you will not be able to register for spring
2018 classes until we process your final academic records.
Processing can take up to two weeks after we receive your
documents, so we encourage you to submit your records as early
as possible.
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